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Cleeve House is having a BIG declutter from 20th - 27th February and all of our community are welcome 

to come down, have a look and collect any items they would like. 

 

When? Monday 20th - Monday 27th February 2023. 

Where? Cleeve House, Wiltshire. 

For whom? Anyone from our community. 

 

Here's a message from Simon C, our Cleeve House Project Manager: 

 

Dear all, 

 

Currently Cleeve House is having a clear out. There are a lot of items that are being disposed of. From the 

20th - 27th February there will be a chance for anyone from our community to come and have a look to 

see if they would like to collect any items. We will leave a donation box out and if you feel like you have 

got yourself a bargain you can feel free to make a donation and the money will go towards renovations for 

Cleeve House. 

 

There are books, tools, furniture, pictures, items 

from our UC and FFWPU archives, and so on. 

 

We will send out some pictures to give you a sense 

of whether it is worth your while driving up to 

collect. 

 

Many people have talked about how everything 

should be taken to charity shops, uploaded to up-

cycle sites, put up on Gumtree or eBay to be sold. 

We will not be doing any of that, as it would 

prolong the clear out phase we are in and 

ultimately on balance it is likely to waste a lot of 

time and money. 

 

But if anyone has the time and would like to upload on to eBay any of the items that will otherwise be 

thrown out and donate that money to their local community, or use the money for a good purpose, then 

that would be great. 

 

If you think that there are items at Cleeve House that may belong to you and you want to make sure they 

are reserved for you to come and collect them, please email simonlcooper@ gmail,com or call. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Simon and Chieko 

 

 

 


